

410 South Commercial Street • Neenah, WI 54956 • Tel: (920) 751-6800 • Fax: (920) 751-6809

MEMO TO: Jeff Spoehr, Chair, Curriculum & Program Development Committee

FROM:

Mary B. Pfeiffer, District Administrator

DATE:

June 13, 2013

SUBJECT:

Recommendation for Early Entrance to Kindergarten

Wisconsin Statutes, and specifically Neenah Joint School District Board of Education Policy 511, stipulate that school districts must provide an opportunity for children to be tested to determine readiness for early admission to kindergarten or first grade.

I recommend that the Board approve my recommendation for early entrance to kindergarten in the fall of 2013 for the following student:

Dhiya Senthilkumar

dh

cc: All Board Members



410 South Commercial Street • Neenah, WI 54956 • Tel: (920) 751-6800 • Fax: (920) 751-6809

June 12, 2013

TO:

Dr. Mary Pfeiffer, Superintendent

FROM:

Steve Dreger, Asst. District Adm. of Learning & Leadership

RE:

Recommendation For Early Entrance To Kindergarten

I recommend that Dhiya Senthilkumar be admitted to kindergarten for the fall of 2013. Dhiya has met or exceeded the Neenah Joint School District early entrance standards.

Name of Student: Dhiya Senthilkumar

Date of Birth: 11/19/08
Parent(s)/Guardian: Senthil Kumar

Address: 800 E. Shady Lane #2

School: Spring Road Elementary School

smj